
 

 

 

São Paulo, 30 de março de 2021. 
 
 
To 
Brazilian Data Protection Authority - ANPD 
President Waldemar Gonçalves Ortunho Junior 
Esplanada dos Ministérios, Bloco C, 2º andar 
CEP 70297-400 - Brasília – DF. 
Reference: BSA’s support the candidacy of ABES to be a member of the 
Brazilian Data Protection Council of the Data Protection Authority.  
 
 
Dear President Waldemar Gonçalves Ortunho Junior, 
 
BSA applauds the consistent dedication of ABES - Brazilian Association of Software 
Companies related to data privacy and we are honored to recommend and support 
the candidacy of its Executive President, Rodolfo Fücher, to join the National Data 
Protection Council of the Brazilian Data Protection Authority (ANPD), in chair reserved 
for entities representing the business sector. 
ABES has consistently worked to disseminate the culture of privacy and data 
protection with its members and the market under the guidance of its extremely 
qualified of its Executive President Rodolfo Fücher. For this reason, we are honored to 
recommend and support the candidacy of Rodolfo Fücher to join the National Data 
Protection Council of the Brazilian Data Protection Authority (ANPD), in the position 
to be chaired by entities representing the business sector. 
Rodolfo Fücher's appointment will diversify the collegiate body by adding the 
perspective and knowledge of a professional with more than 35 years of experience 
in technology, digital transformation, and innovation sector. He has occupied senior 
positions in national and multinational companies in Brazil and the United States.  
As president of ABES, representing 2,000 ICT companies, Rodolfo plays a 
fundamental role in supporting and stimulating the development of startups and small 
companies. He understands the fundamental role of these companies in promoting 
the country's economic growth. Simply stated, Rodolfo’s participation will add the 
vision of business and entrepreneurship to the rich perspectives of the other 
appointees. 
 
We remain at your disposal should you require further clarification. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Antonio Eduardo Mendes Da Silva 
Country Manager - Brazil 
BSA | The Software Alliance 
P +55 11 4420-3070 
M +55 11 99484-6116 
W bsa.org  
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